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Dear Parents and Carers

We are writing proudly with the news that we have received the very best outcome possible from our Section 8 OFSTED inspection and are delighted to share the report with you!  

The full report is attached for your attention.
We are incredibly pleased with the outcome of this inspection: this declares that NJS ‘continues to be Good and that there is enough evidence of improved performance to suggest that it could be outstanding if Ofsted were to carry out a full inspection’.  

The findings of this inspection are a credit to the staff, Governors, parents and pupils of NJS; working together we have achieved great things in spite of a pandemic and at a time when OFSTED have raised expectations for what they expect schools to achieve, this is a truly impressive achievement.
The inspection was rigorous.  All staff were either observed, interviewed or produced documentation to evidence practise during the two day inspection visit led by HMI Heather Phillips.  The focuses of the inspection were upon Safeguarding, Quality of Education, Behaviour, Personal Development and Leadership and Management.
We are very proud of our children. The children at NJS are the reason why we do what we do and their wellbeing will always be our priority.  This view will always ensure our school remains ‘a caring and happy place to learn’.   The behaviour of children was observed to be ‘exemplary’ and that from the ‘buzz’ around school they ‘thrive’.  ‘An excellent education is provided for all children’ which of course is no less than they deserve.
We were delighted with the inspectors recognition of the ‘exceptional spirit of teamwork’ that was apparent during her visit to NJS.  This really does capture the morale amongst the staff who share an aspirational vision for the school and support each other to achieve their potential.  We are filled with gratitiude to all of them and immensely appreciative to be a part of that team.
The outcome does mean that NJS will receive a Section 5 OFSTED Inspection within the next two years.  In the meantime we will continue to offer our very best; working together with yourselves, driving forward a broad, balanced and enriched curriculum offer for our children.
Congratulations to everybody and thank you for your continued support for our school family.
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